Communication from Public

Name: Laura Brody
Date Submitted: 05/22/2021 04:16 PM
Council File No: 21-0119

Comments for Public Posting: 1 want to ask Councilmember O'Farrell to rescind his amendment
to the Taix landmarking, and state that the designation should only
be approved as originally recommended and unanimously
approved by the Cultural Heritage Commission. This will keep the
Taix building intact and allow a redesigned project to be built
around or above it, with full environmental review. Thank you.



Communication from Public

Name: Robert McClenaghan
Date Submitted: 05/22/2021 04:33 PM
Council File No: 21-0119

Comments for Public Posting: Councilman O'Farrell, Please rescind your amendment to the
Cultural Heritage Commission's landmark designation for Taix
French Restaurant. Taix as it has long existed is a significant part
of the greater Echo Park/Silver Lake area and should not be
demolished for the convenience and profit of an out-of-state
developer. I am a Silver Lake resident who has voted for you in
the past but will not in future if your amendment stands.



Communication from Public

Name: Genaro
Date Submitted: 05/22/2021 05:38 PM
Council File No: 21-0119

Comments for Public Posting: The Taix restaurant is only a landmark if preserved in its entirety
and not only partly. LA needs it’s history. Please give Taix full
protection and save this precious building for Angelenos. In faith,
Genaro Pereira



